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2017 seems to be a year promising major changes and improvements concerning the Tucson Show. As I already an-
nounced last year, we will not exhibit anymore there although I will be everywhere more than ever, so I'm sure that if 
you attend the show you will see me either walking and buying in the TCC & other satellite hotels, in the Westward Look 
and finally in the Main Show until Sunday 12th when I will fly back to Barcelona to prepare more and more updates with 
the treasures I was able to purchase during my stay at the world's major Show: Tucson. 

Things change and after so many years of offering our merchandise in Tucson it is time to close the door of my selling 
room and open new doors to different ways to offer our minerals.

BTW if you want to be on our customers list in order to receive in advance the announcements of our new updates 
please send me an email to: mineral@fabreminerals.com and/or visit www.fabreminerals.com 
You can also visit the FMF Forum to read my and other peoples adventures during the Tucson Show in this thread:
www.mineral-forum.com/message-board/viewtopic.php?t=5036
partially issued also in www.facebook.com/fabreminerals 

                                                                                             See you in Tucson or on line.
                                               Changes mean new chances, new possibilities…


